
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I hope you all had a lovely Christmas break. Happy new year! 

 

We are all enjoying being back at school.  

 

The children are very happy to be back with their friends and in class. The Explorers have been learning all about the character 
‘Claude’ in their English lessons and been writing some lovely descriptive pieces about him.  

KS2 enjoyed their first dance session with Miss Megan from Kendal Dance Academy 
(KDA).  

Miss Megan is supporting us for the Brewery Dance this year. We are performing on 
Monday 18th March and tickets will go on sale on February the 1st. Usually tickets sell 
out on the day, so please make sure you buy your tickets promptly.  

 

On Wednesday we welcomed Louise from The Lake District National Park. She spent 
the day delivering workshops on how we can save water and how to be more mindful 
when using water. The children really enjoyed the day and are looking forward to using their 4 minute shower timers!  

 
We are enjoying our cricket sessions with Adam from Cumbria cricket. We are benefitting from free ses-
sions through a ‘chance to shine’. We are so grateful for this opportunity for our children.  

Massive thanks to our PFA. Using money from their various fundraising 
events, we have been able to purchase some fantastic new playtime equip-
ment. The children have been loving playing with it this week. Our KS2 young 
leaders have been assisting the younger children at playtimes, which has 
been so special to watch.  

 

 
We are all focusing on the Holy Family in RE and have been discussing our own families and how spe-
cial they all are. On Thursday we are welcoming Mrs Wright, our friend from the Lancaster Diocese 
into school, who is spending the day delivering workshops to our children about the Holy Family. She is 
also working with staff after school. We are welcoming staff from Dean Gibson through for this train-
ing too. Being part of a Multi Academy Trust gives us extra opportunities to share many things.  

Please keep an eye on DOJOs for key dates.  

 

I hope you have a lovely weekend,  

 

Stay safe 

Mrs Bone  

 
 
 
 

Friday Newsletter 

KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Thurs 18th Jan—NO AFTERSCHOOL CLUB due to 
staff training 

Tues 23rd Jan—KS2 Forest School 
Tues 30th Jan—KS1 Forest School 
Fri 2nd Feb—NSPCC Number Day 

Mon 5th Feb—Weds 7th Feb—KS2 Residential 
Weds 8th Feb—NO LACROSSE 
Fri 9th Feb—HALF TERM starts 

Friday 12th January 2024 Scan the QR code to get to 

our website. 

Lacrosse Club was 

lots of fun on 

Wednesday 

Cumbria Cricket sessions under a 
rainbow 


